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Updates and Preliminary Recommendations from Re-Imagining Community Safety Task Force.

Staff: Department:

Chris Blue, Police Chief and Executive Director of Community Safety Police Department

Loryn Clark, Executive Director Housing and Community

Sarah Vinas, Assistant Director

Overview: Amplify Consulting will provide Council updates on the work of the Re-Imagining Community
Safety Task Force, including summaries of the Listening Sessions and Survey; and preliminary
recommendations.

Recommendation(s):

That the Council receive information on the Task Force’s progress and preliminary recommendations.

Key Issues:
· Under the continued facilitation of Amplify, the Task Force has agreed to convene for three

additional meetings, with the goal of providing Council with more thorough recommendations by
the end of May.

Fiscal Impact/Resources: The estimated cost of implementation of the Task Force’s preliminary
recommendations for the Fiscal Year 2022 Budget is $132,176 total ($97,176 for Street Outreach and
$35,000 for neighborhood outreach and meetings).

Where is this item in its process?

Attachments:

· Draft Presentation

· Staff Memorandum

· Community Safety Report - Re-Imagining Community Safety Task Force

The Agenda will reflect the text below and/or the motion text will be used during the

meeting.
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PRESENTER: Christine Edwards, Amplify Consulting

RECOMMENDATION: That the Council receive information on the Task Force’s progress
and preliminary recommendations.
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